
 

  

16th June 2017 
Dear Year 3 Family, 
 
The primary schools in our local area are pleased to invite our Year 3 pupils and 
their families to a brand new Science Learning Challenge, on Tuesday, 27th June at 
4:45pm. 
 
The exciting event will run from 4:30 – 6:30pm approx. and will be a 
wonderful opportunity for parents and carers to understand more 
about what your child has been learning in science throughout the 
year, with the aid of fun activities and demonstrations. We will also 
test your trivia with an interactive quiz! 
 
The event will be held at Berkhamsted Girls School, Kings Road. 
 
In order to secure a place, an online form must be completed by Tuesday 20th June. 
Enter the following link into your browser or click on the QR code to sign up.  
 
https://goo.gl/forms/igCjRGQ4JaUPpStQ2 
 
 
 
 
Instructions for the evening will be sent in a confirmation email. Please look carefully 
in your spam/junk folders if you do not find this email within a week of booking. 
 
Places are limited so be sure to sign up as soon as possible! 
 
We hope to see plenty of you there! There is no charge for this event and light 
refreshments will be provided. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Harris 
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